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Diary Dates 
 

October 

8th         Class 1 Phonics 

Information Evening 

11th  School photographs 

19th End of term 

29th Return to school 

30th Class 2 start Gymnastics 

November 

1st  Dick Whittington 

Pantomime in school 

              Disco – Infants 5.30-6.30pm 

                           Juniors 6.35-7.45pm 

5th  Scholastic Book Fayre 

6/7th  Parents’ Evening 

9th Class 4 visit to Bletchley Park 

16th  Children in Need 

23rd  Class 4 @Waterwells – Click 

Production 

December 

7th  Christmas Fayre 

14th  Christmas Lunch 

17th Flu Vaccination – YR-Y5 

 Infant Production – 6pm 

18th  Infant Production – 1.30pm 

 Junior Production – 6pm 

19th  Junior Production – 1.30pm 

 Pre-School Production – 

6pm 

21st  Carol Service 

 Last day of term 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Macmillan Coffee Afternoon and Harvest 
Thank you to everyone who supported this event, through 

making cakes or attending during the afternoon. It was 

lovely to see the school so full of people enjoying the 

chance to see what their children and created and 

enjoying a drink and a slice of cake.  A wonderful £287.16 

was raised for Macmillan. 

 

Phonics Evening 
Parents and carers of children in Class 1 are invited to a 

Phonics Evening on Monday 8th October at 5.30pm.  

During the session you will find out about how we teach 

phonics and reading at school and the ways in which you 

can support your children at home.   Your class 1 children 

are welcome to attend school for this session – we will 

keep them entertained with stories and hot chocolate!  
 

Individual Photographs  
Photographs are being taken in school on Thursday 11th 

October. If you have a pre-school child or young sibling 

who does not attend our Pre-School setting on Thursday, 

you are welcome to bring them into school from 8.30am.   

 

Disco 
Please note the new date for the school disco which will 

take place on Thursday 1st November 
 

Volunteers  
Our school volunteers make such a difference to what we 

do.  If you have a spare couple of hours and feel that you 

would like to spend them with us, then just let Mrs Harris in 

the office know!  

 
 
 

Christmas Shoeboxes 

 

This month we are collecting hats, gloves and scarfs for the Shoebox 

appeal.  Thank you! 
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Steam Mills Superstars!  
 

 

 
 

Pre-School          Noa and Arlo 
 
Class 1               Alister and Daisy 
                
Class 2               Tehya, Henry and Freddie 
 
Class 3               Chloe, Riley and Ruby 
 
Class 4               Isla and Riley 

 
 


